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Ref: 8ENF-W 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Cindy F. Buckendorf, Registered Agent 
Eden Saloon, Inc. 
3629 N. US Hwy 191 
Eden, WY 82932 

1595 Wynkoop Street 
DENVER, CO 80202-1129 

Phone 800-227-8917 
http://www.epa.gov/region08 

MAR 2 5 2014 

Re: Administrative Order Addendum #2, Eden Saloon Water System 
PWS ID #5600111 , Docket No. SDWA-08-2012-0023 

Dear Ms. Buckendorf: 

201~ MAR 25 ~H 11 : I~ 

This letter is the second addendum to the Administrative Order (Order) issued May 10, 2012, to Eden 
Saloon, Inc. (Eden). The purpose ofthis letter is to approve the plan and schedule emailed from you to 
the EPA on December 31 , 2013, updated on February 3, 2014, and an additional action included per a 
telephone call with Kathelene Brainich and yourself on March 3, 2014. Possible causes of the November 
and December 2013 total coliform maximum contaminant level violations include poor sampling 
technique and water deposit build-up in the lines. Dan Chamberlain, Wyoming Association of Rural 
Water Systems (WAR WS), provided on-site technical assistance on December 16, 2013. The plan and 
schedule shown below are hereby incorporated into the Order per paragraph 17 (page 3) of the Order. 

Action 

Shock well to clean water deposit build-up in water lines 

Ensure sampling techniques do not compromise samples 
(training provided by WARWS) 

Install cover on fitting per W ARWS recommendation 12/16/13 

Completion Date 

December 3-20, 2013 

December 16, 20 13 

January 2014 

The EPA concurs with the WARWS recommendation and Eden's commitment to consistently maintain 
the distribution system and well by chlorinating and flushing. 



Please contact Kathelene Brainich, Environmental Specialist, at (303) 312-6481 ifyou have any 
questions concerning this Addendum. 

cc: WY DEQ/DOH (via email) 

Sincerely, 

o R lomares, Director 
"W ter chnical Enforcement Program 

f Enforcement, Compliance 
nvironmental Justice 

Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 


